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November 1,2013 
 

To the Property Owners of Ferndale Borough, 

Ferndale Borough is pleased to announce that we have 
received a two year time extension for the completion of the 
sewer separation project. The sewer separation project has 
been extended to October 1,2015. Ferndale Borough is 
requiring all property owners be tied in by March 31, 2015. The 
final 6 months (April,l 2015 thru Octoberl, 2015) will be used by 
the Borough of Ferndale for the final change over sewer 
separation project. 
Ferndale Borough will take legal action against property owners 
who fail to comply with the March 31, 2015 deadline under 
Borough Ordinance No. 480. 
Result of this legal action will result in termination of water 
service along with costs and fines. 
We encourage all property owners to meet the extended March 
31, 2015 deadline. 
For property owners who have already connected to the new 
system, Thank you. 
For any questions and/or comments please call the Ferndale 
Borough office 814-288-1771. 
 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 

Jim RigbyN 
The Borough of 
Ferndale 
Council 
President 
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